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Cold Aston C of E Primary School 
 
 

Whole School Attendance  
96.24% 

 

Newsletter Weekending  12th January 2024 
 

School Calendar 
 

February 

 
Monday 5th February – 
Cheltenham Dance Festival 
 
Friday 9th February – Mental 
Health Day ‘My Voice 
Matters’ Wear your scarf to 
school day’ 
 
BREAK UP - Friday 9th  
February 2024 at 3.15 p.m. 
 
Term 4 – School reopens 
Monday 19th  February 2024 

 

March 

 
Friday 22nd March – First Aid 
training – whole school  
 
BREAK UP - Friday 22nd March 
2024   at 3.15 p.m. 

 

April 

Term 5 – School reopens 
Monday 8th April 2024. 

 

May 

Monday 6th May 2024 – closed 
BANK HOLIDAY 

 

BREAK UP - Friday 24th May 
2024   at 3.15 p.m. 

 

June 

 

 
 

Children are rooted at the heart of our family school community, where 
all are nurtured on their journey, nourished with faith and trust. Our 

exceptional setting inspires learners to explore, discover and be 
resilient while flourishing on their own path as world citizens. 

Journeying together with love and trust 
 

Resilience, Respect, Responsible. 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you all so much from all the staff for your kind cards and gifts, we 
hope you all had a wonderful break and wish you and your families a 
Happy New Year. It has been an excellent week for us at Cold Aston this 
week. Those of you that park up near our field may have noticed our trim 
trail has been built! Once a safety inspection from the company that 
have installed it has been completed (which will be within the next two 
weeks) the children will be able to use it! We have also started our PE 
lessons with Mr Hall from Withtheball. The children enjoyed their lessons 
and he informed me of how well behaved, polite and welcoming 
everyone was, demonstrating our values and vision at its best!  
 
This is a very short term with lots going on so please do keep an eye on 
class dojo and the newsletter. All classes have now uploaded their Spring 
Newsletters and Spring reading Journeys to their class pages so please 
take a look on our school website to find out what your children will be 
learning over the Spring terms. The very final day of this term your child 
will come home with their mid - year reports.  
 
A few reminders-  
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle in school daily.  
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Term 6 – School reopens 
Monday 3rd June 2024. 
 
Year 6 – Residential 3rd – 7th 
June 2024 
 
Thursday 13th June – Year 6 
children only Gloucestershire 
Schools Leavers Service. 
Gloucester Cathedral. 
 
Thursday 27th June – Class 
Photographs 
 

July 

  
Friday 5th July 1.15 p.m.- 3.15 
p.m. – Sports Day 
 
Thursday 11th July Rehearsals 
at the Westwood Centre, 
Northleach. Details tbc 
 
Friday 12th July – Whole 
School Production – Day at 
the Westwood Centre, 
Northleach. Details tbc 
 
PUPILS BREAK UP - Friday 19th 
July 2024   at 1.30 p.m. 
 
Monday 22nd July 2024 – 
INSET NO CHILDREN (Staff 
only) 
 
---------------------------------------- 

Links: 
 
Cold Aston Primary School 
 
https://www.coldastonprima
ryschool.co.uk/ 

Ofsted Report 2015  
Click the link above to read 
our most recent Ofsted report 

Easy fundraising for our PTA 
Click the link above to go to an 
easy fundraising page for our 
PTA 
 
Find us on Twitter 
 
 

Please also send your child in with additional shoes to wear at lunchtime 
as we will be going up to the field as often as is possible.  
 
If you change your mobile number please inform the school office as 
soon as possible as it is imperative that we have your current contact 
information.  
 
Uniform - The school is proud of its image and seeks to promote a high 
standard of dress to help give the children a sense of pride in the school. 
Therefore please can you ensure that your child is appropriately dressed 
for school in line with our school policy.  
 
Winter 

 Grey trousers/Skirt/pinafore  
 Green sweatshirt/cardigan - with the school badge 
 White long sleeved shirt 
 Green and silver striped tie 
 Green or black tights with skirts/dresses 
 Black shoes 

 
If your child has pierced ears they may wear small plain studs. 

Long hair should be tied up. Hair-bands should be in a colour 
sympathetic to the uniform (green, black, grey, white). 

All clothes should be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Please note that the wearing of rings, bracelets, earrings and necklaces 
is discouraged, as these may be dangerous in play situations. Nail varnish 
and tattoo stickers should not be worn to school. 

 
Illness- although attendance is crucial please do not send your child into 
school if they are unwell. Children with temperatures should be kept at 
home, especially if they have additional symptoms like a headache. If 
your child is sick or has diarrhoea they must be kept home until 48 hours 
past the last episode. This poster is a little handy guide 
 

https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/topic/cold-aston
https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/topic/cold-aston
http://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/ELS/115609
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
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    @coldaston 

Contact Us 

coldastonadmin@ncsf.sc

hool 

 
Tel: 01451 820470 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All school run clubs start next week, 
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 
Mrs Hibell  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:coldastonadmin@ncsf.school
mailto:coldastonadmin@ncsf.school
tel:01451
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THANK YOU  
A Huge thank you to the Cotswold Wardens who have spent 2 days 
clearing our forest school area! 
 

 
 
 
Census Day Menu 
 
Thursday is census day and we have a change of menu. Sausages 
(+vegetarian) with wedges and beans or jacket potatoes with various 
fillings, followed by flapjack, fruit or yoghurt. 


